
Board of County Commissioners 

January 25, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern, 
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I own the property to the south of the proposed zoning change land. My business is Carpros 
and is located directly on Ulmerton Road. I have been notified of this proposed zoning change 
and support the owner, Mr. Ralph Wescott's, decision to let his daughter build a home on this 
property. The acre in question has no direct access to Ulmerton Road. Another industry in the 
Coral Heights neighborhood would produce more unwanted traffic. 

Please consider approving the proposed zoning change. 

Sincerely, 

Dzevad Arapcic 

CarPros Auto Sales 

8181 Ulmerton Road, Suite 1 

Largo, Fl33771 

727-23Q-9151 


